
20/04/2021 

MRS Chris Perry 
88 Griffiths Street, Manly NSW ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
chris@pure-legal.com.au 

RE: DA2021/0275 - 90 Griffiths Street FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I am concerned that my house and garage are made of rendered concrete and share the same 
sandstone rock slab with 90 Griffiths Street whereby the proposed works will cause damage 
and cracking to our home and garage, impact on the watercourse flowing through the shared 
sandstone slab, will impact via increased shadowing on our property which already faces 
south. The proposed work will also impact on our privacy already being circa a metre from our 
home. Also when we erected our garage the front section had an historic watercourse to the 
sea comprised of silt shells etc and we had to go down many metres before hitting bedrock and 
the whole collapsed on several occasions so concerned about the ramifications of the 
proposed work on our property around the proposed garage and pool area. We are also 
concerned about the noise from the site given my husband works shift work with increased 
noise which echos up throughout our home 

Sent: 20/04/2021 9:05:00 PM
Subject: Online Submission


